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All of us at AFM Education want to thank you for your business, loyalty, and
support this past year. We hope to see you again in the new year!

is named after the who was always shown as
having two heads. He looked back to the last year and forward to the new one.
The Roman New Year festival was called the Calends, and people decorated
their homes and gave each other gifts.

Dear parents, the new enrollment contract will be put in your child’s cubby.
After evaluating your needs and the school’s ability to accommodate you,
a letter will be placed in your child’s cubby advising you of placement.

AFM donated 45 new toys and a check for $400 to the Chandler Salvation
Army Center. They were very thankful to our students for the donations and
said that they would be able to help a lot of children.




Lost and found in the lobby

Please, remember to check the lost and found in the lobby and take home all
cups and lunch containers each night.

Parents please mind your children in the parking lot. We talk to the children
about parking lot safety during class, but we rely on you to help us keep your
children safe. Children should not be permitted to run, jump or play in the
parking lot or on the way to the car. Walking feet should be used at all times
and children should hold he hand of their adult every time the move to and
from the school.

MLK Day

Monday, January 20 - MLK Day.
The school will be open for daycare only.
There are no academics teaching on this day.
Please, sign the sheet at the front desk if your child will be attending.

Ahwatukee Kinder meeting is Jan 21st, 2020 at 6 pm
Chandler Kinder meeting is Jan 23rd, 2020 at 6 pm
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https://www.facebook.com/AFM.Chandler/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/18837275/admin/
https://www.instagram.com/afmeducation/

